
 

This letter is in support of the reconfirmation of Reed Morisky to the Alaska Board of Fisheries. Reed has 

lived in Alaska over 30 years. He is well versed in both resource issues as well as Fish and Game. We 

need a member on the Board of Fish that understands commercial, sport, subsistence and personal use 

fishing. Reed will make decisions that will benefit all residents of Alaska. 

 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Lamal 

Fairbanks, AK 

HD 5 


